
Members of the BILD York Chapter: 
 
City of Markham’s Commissioner of Development Services, Arvin Prasad, has provided BILD and its 
members information about the processes that the City has implemented to ensure business continuity 
during COVID-19.  
  
Please see the document here. 
  
City staff continue to accept applications for Building permits and Planning applications through ePlan. As 
noted in the e-mails below, City of Markham's offices are closed to the public and future Council and 
Committee meetings to April 6th are cancelled. 
 
BILD continues to discuss with municipal and conservation staff, the importance of continuing planning 
and building services for our members and we are committed to keeping the Chapters apprised of how 
these services are changing on a timely basis.  
 
As a friendly reminder, BILD’s website contains the most recent updates to members including any 
relevant provincial bulletins, the status and actions of any municipalities/regions as it pertains to your 
operations and bulletins/notices from our partner organizations. BILD staff is monitoring the situation 
closely and making updates as new information comes along. 
  
Should you have any further questions, please contact: 
  
Arvin Prasad, MPA, RPP, MCIP 
Commissioner, Development Services 
Development Services Commission 
Commissioner’s Office 
T: (905) 475-4875 | F: (905) 479-7768 Aprasad@markam.ca 
 

https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/1008ee28d0/b4b7bfe75f/d1e980ca78
https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/1008ee28d0/b4b7bfe75f/8c0caa973e/BILD/592260b880/b4b7bfe75f/3b7a5caef8/BILD/65b0342317/63b0fdb234/ae85234ed2
mailto:Aprasad@markam.ca

